
Odd Socks! 

Next week is Anti-Bullying week.  To raise 

awareness we are asking if everybody 

could wear odd socks on Monday.   

 

100% Attendance Awards 

We had 45 children with 100% attendance 

during the first half of this term.  All their 

names were put in a hat and drawn in assembly 

on Thursday. One child from each class was 

drawn along with a second child from the class 

with the best attendance overall. However, 

there were 2 classes with identical results 

therefore we had to draw one from each class. 

They visited the Gingerbread café yesterday 

afternoon for a treat of cake and juice. 
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This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 
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Children in Need 

Pudsey Bear will be visiting Breakfast Club 

on Tuesday 13th November.  He will be 

bringing Children in Need merchandise to 

sell to the children on that morning. 

 



 

 

 

 


